
 

 

 
PB/LL 04.11.2021 

 

 

Current changes due to rise in COVID cases 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Unfortunately, due to an increase in positive cases of Covid in school, we are temporarily making some 
changes in school. We very much hope that we can go back to as we were before half term as soon as 
possible but feel that the changes are necessary at the moment.  
 

• We are minimising visitors to school 
 

• No VIP Worship  
 

• No whole school Worships  
 

• Staff are wearing masks in communal areas but not in the classroom  
 

• Parents are asked to wear a mask when entering the reception area   
 

• Classrooms are being well ventilated – unfortunately just as the weather is getting colder!  
Thermal layers can be worn under school uniforms  
 

• Blue/black tracksuits or leggings can be worn on PE days with a school jumper (and thermal 
layers beneath if required)  
 

• Warm coats in school every day  
 

• Continuing good hand hygiene with regular handwashing throughout the school day  
 

• Children to be kept off school if any symptoms are shown and taken for PCR test  
 

• If a family member has Covid, please lateral flow test your child daily  
 

Many thanks for your continued support during these challenging times. We are so proud of the way 
that all our children come in with a positive and enthusiastic attitude every day – they are true Bransgore 
heroes.  
 
Best wishes and thanks for your understanding. 

 
 
 
 

Mr. Brown  
 
 
 
 
 


